
The Annual Meeting of the Diamond A Neighborhood Association was held at the Diamond A 

Recreation Association Club House on Sunday, March 24, 2024 

A light brunch was served at 10:00 and business meeting was called to order at 10:30 by Craig 

Garcia 

In his welcoming remarks, Craig noted a number of activities that DANA members had enjoyed 

in the past year, including the C U Friday, Morning Mug, and DARA X gatherings sponsored by 

the Diamond A Recreation Association. 

Tom Jones announced that the ballots for the 2024 – 2025 Board Member elections had been 

tallied and the voting unanimously supported the recommendations of the nominating 

committee. Dave Duncan, Craig Garcia, Bill Mapel, and Christine Meacham were re-elected to 

two-year terms. 

Dee Young supplied the treasurers report   

Detailed presentations were made by: 

1. Dave Duncan for the Grove Street Fire Safe Council. Key items included: 

a. Review of the Home Assessment program 

b. Upcoming controlled burns 

c. Grove Street vegetation mitigation 

d. County chipping program 

2. Bob Kraynak for the Roughriders committee 

a. Bob’s presentation 

3. Mike Nelson for the Trail Safe group 

a. Details of Mike’s presentation have already been sent out to the entire DANA 

membership 

The meeting concluded at 12:10 following informative Q&A with attendees. 

 


